URANQUINTY PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Email: uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 6922 9619 Fax: 6922 9883

Website: www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

TERM 4 WEEK 8 2018

Quinty Carols

Well done to all those students who performed the Christmas Carols on Saturday night. Thanks also to all the people who donated sweets for the P&C cake stall and to those who were able to man the stall on Saturday night.



Reward System

Just to clarify the rewards levels, to attend the end of year pool party students need to have achieved and remain at Silver or Gold level by Presentation Day. Students who achieve 8 yellow cards will receive a Principal's Award at Presentation Day and Gold Level students will also be recognised. If students have not reached Silver level by Presentation Day they will need to remain at school with Mrs Crick after the Presentation Day assembly. Notes will be sent home for those who have already qualified for the Rewards Party.

Satisfaction Surveys

Thank you to the families who have returned their surveys. I have included another copy with this newsletter as some people have lost them. If you have already returned it please disregard it. All children will continue to receive a chocolate frog when they return a survey.



Student Reports

Students will bring home their report cards next week. If parents wish to discuss this with their child's teacher, please make an appointment with them in week 9 or 10.

Week 10 Activities

The final week of school is a busy one.

Monday 17th Dec is our rehearsal for the Presentation Day assembly and it is important that all students are present so that they know what is expected of them on the following day. **Tuesday** is our Presentation Day assembly commencing at 10am. Full school uniform is required. All families and friends are welcome to attend this special event. Please bring a camp chair to sit on. There will be a cup of tea/coffee at the conclusion of the assembly and families are encouraged to bring a plate of morning tea to share. After morning tea, the children will be bussed down to The Rock Memorial Pool for the Rewards Party. Children will be supplied with a free sausage sizzle, ice blocks and drinks. Families are welcome to attend the Rewards Party.

Wednesday is 'Shop's Day'. Students can wear casual clothes with appropriate footwear. The children will enjoy a Movie in the morning whilst the Yr 5/6s set up stalls for the younger children to enjoy. Younger students are encouraged to bring some spending money to join in the fun-(approx 1 or 2 dollars). The 'Shops' occur between recess and lunch. After lunch we have a water fight so students are encouraged to bring an extra set of clothes to wear home. Water pistols, sponges, etc must be supplied by the students. Students need to bring normal recess and lunch as there will be no canteen on the last day.

Swimming School

Please remember to pack some extra food for the swimmers as they return to school ravenous!

Calendar

Tues 4th – P&C Christmas meeting

Mon3rd-13th – swimming lessons

Thur 13th Dec – Yr 6 Farewell

Friday 14th – Gingerbread House Making

Tues 18th Dec- Presentation Day & Rewards Party

Wed 19th - last day of school - Shops Day!

